
 
 

Original Sealed Proposal Opening 
RFB 2016-02 – Management of the Municipal Parking Lots 

 
City of Isle of Palms City Hall 

 
2:00 p.m., Friday, February 12, 2016 

Council Chambers of City Hall 
 

 
 
 
Present: Linda Tucker, Administrator 
  Desirée Fragoso, Assistant Administrator 
  Marie Copeland, City Clerk 
 
Administrator Tucker announced the sealed bid opening for RFP 2016-02 –Management of the 
Municipal Parking Lots.  The bid was advertised in accordance with the City’s Procurement Code 
on the City’s website and in The Post and Courier. 
 
The City received one response to its Request for Proposal (RFP) from Palmetto Parking; they 
submitted a letter declining proposing under the RFP terms stating the minimum required, along 
with other factors, resulted in a lack of profitability.  However, they indicated they were still 
interested and would assist the City in any way possible.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Marie Copeland 
City Clerk 
 
 

 
 

 

 


